
TAZAMA PIPELINES LIMITED 
 

 
 
 

14th July,2025 
 

TO ALL BIDDERS 
 
NOTICE OF TENDERS CANCELLATION. 
 
INVITATION OF FINANCIAL PROPOSALS FOR USAGE OF THE PIPELINE 
CAPACITY FOR THE SUPPLY OF LSG FOR IMPORT AND DISTRIBUTION TO THE 
ZAMBIAN MARKET FOR AUGUST AND SEPTEMBER 2025. 
 
 
Kindly be informed that following the cancellation of the Open Access Pre-Qualified 
List for the usage of Pipeline Capacity for the period of July to December 2025, as 
posted on the TAZAMA website on 12th July 2025, the following tenders have been 
cancelled: TPL-301-0525-OAB-002 (August), TPL-301-0525-OAB-003 (August), and 
TPL-301-0625-OAB-001 (September). 
 
The process of refunding all bidders who participated in the tender process through 
the procurement of bidding documents has been initiated by TAZAMA Pipeline 
Limited. 
 
For further clarifications or questions, please contact: 
CKamalondo@tazama.co.zm 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


